
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Sent: 3/31/2011 4:49:02 PM 
To: Ungson, Chris (chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Follow-up 

Chris, 

Yes, PG&E is interested in settlement discussions, I wanted to follow-up on the voicemail I left 
for you to ensure that we are using the proper settlement protocols before we begin the 
settlement. Have you had a chance to check with your attorney? 

Thanks, 

Shilpa 

From: Ungson, Chris [mailto:chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 3:36 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: Follow-up 

Hi Shilpa, 

I have a meeting with DRA management on Tuesday. If you can, please let me know by Monday if PG&E 
believes settlement is possible around the topic areas we discussed several days ago. 

Thanks, 
Chris 
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